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Opportunity Lost 

Stephen Faughnan, Chairman of the Irish Property Owners Association outlined “Government has missed a golden opportunity to reinstate the much needed flat in the private rental sector, by not including the pre 63 type property in their scheme for renovation of houses.  Inclusion of these type of properties would generate work, bring up, the standards, energy efficiency and bring back much needed accommodation in the private rental market, where tenants are currently experiencing huge shortages of affordable homes.“ 
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